
Dear Board of Supervisors, 

 

We are a member of Covelo Cannabis Advocacy Group, and we support the CCAG 

input/recommendations. 

 

On a personal note: Please take our environment into consideration when you make decisions, so 

we can leave a live-able place for our future generations. Industrial agriculture (mass production) 

hurts our environment and creates dramatic climate change. We've just witnessed and 

experienced the mega fire in California. Even this pandemic-COVID19 has something to do with 

the un-naturally raised and mass produced animal products. Our environment should not be a 

trade off by profit. Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

Ben and Jessica Harness 

 


